UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND
INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

March 21st
1 2 4 0

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Division of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

The Eighteenth Annual Kansas
Relays will be held April 20, 1940.

We wish to extend to you a
cordial invitation to be our Honored Guest at
this meet and assist us in making 1t a most suc-
coessful one.

A reply at your early conven-
ience will be appreciated and will enable us to
have a complete list of our officials in the Kan-
sas Relays program.

Sineerely yours,
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Gwinn Henry
Director Kansas Relays
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